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Standards and Training 

July 29, 2016 

Coordinator Bryan Litsey 
Metropolitan State University 
School of Law Enforcement and Criminal Justice 
9110 Brooklyn Blvd. 
Brooklyn Park, MN 55445 

Dear Mr. Litsey: 

Congratulations! On July 28, 2016, the Minnesota Board of Peace Officer 
Standards and Training renewed the certification of your professional peace 
officer education program for another five years. 

Thank you for all your time and hard work. Enclosed is a certificate of renewal. 

Sincerely, 

~71~~r~~~~ 
Margaret M. Strand 
Education Coordinator 
peggy.strand@state.mn.us 
651-201-7782 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 
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